
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 11th November 

Our Learning 

In maths this week, we have been working 

hard to count in 2s, 5s and 10s which is 

something it would be really good for the 

children to continue practising at home. We 

have also been working out number bonds to 

10 which we would like the children to prac-

tise  at home. Next week, the children will be 

focusing on adding for example 32 +5. We 

would like the children to put the 32 in their 

head and then count on 5.  

In English, the children are going to be look-

ing at the difference between cities and the 

rainforest then they will be using this 

knowledge to write some poetry. It would be 

fantastic if you could read some poetry with 

your children so that they can start to learn 

the difference between a story and a poem. 

In the afternoon lessons, the children will be 

looking at the lifecycle of animals in science.  

It would be really good if children have time 

at home to practise their handwriting with a 

focus on ensuring they have finger spaces 

and their letters are the same size. It would 

also be good to practise capital letters.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Levi 

2Newton:  Haider 

2Franklin:  Saffi 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: compound-  an open ar-
ea enclosed by a fence.  

  


